Isabel M. Higgins Standish LD 676

Dear Committee Members,

As a life long resident of York and Cumberland County, and 50+ year resident of Standish, I have been privileged (along with my husband) to use the Mountain Division Trail for both walking and biking, and to share it with our grandchildren, from stroller stage to full sized bike riding. As more people with young families move West of Portland this trail system will become more important to residents of all ages, to provide a safe place to walk, bike, roller blade, etc. As we try to age in place as gracefully as possible, your support for this bill is very important to help us achieve that goal! Thanks for your consideration.